
 

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a restful break over the festive period and 

would like to wish you a Happy New Year!  

 

Important Days of the Week... 

 

Save the dates: 

 Wednesday 7th February 2024—Valentine’s craft morn-

ing. More details to follow. 

 Wednesday 6 March 2024—Mother’s Day craft morning. 

More details to follow. The School Day: 

The gates for Nursery open at 8.40am and close at 8.55am. The 

gates will then be open again from 11.40am until 11.50am for 

collection.  

 

This term we’re learning about… 

Our first topic this term is Traditional Tales. Some of the books we will be 

reading and exploring are:  

 Three Little Pigs  

 Goldilocks and the Three Bears 

 The Gingerbread Man 

 Jack and the Beanstalk 

 The Runaway Chapatti 

 

After the half term holiday, our topic will be Bears. Some of the books we’ll 

be reading and exploring are: 

 We’re Going on a Bear Hunt 

 Peace at Last 

 Brown Bear, Brown Bear 

 Biscuit Bear 

Reminders: 

 Please ensure that your child’s clothing and water bottles 

are clearly labelled with their name. 

 Please make sure that there is a change of clothes in your 

child’s bag, just in case they have an accident or get 

messy. 

 As part of their learning, children will be outdoors every 

day. As the weather is getting cooler, please make sure 

your child brings a hat, scarf and gloves so that they’re 

dressed appropriately for the weather. 

Please feel free to come and see us, or contact us via class dojo. 

 

Miss Bi and Miss Gardener 

Spring 2024 


